
  

Summer 1: Pupil Wellbeing – How can we improve the sensory garden at 
South Hill School. 

 

School Council Meeting (8.5.24.)        

• Miss Cason to support our plan and provide art resources for our project 
which the school council can decorate and add to our sensory garden to 
make it a brighter, happier place.  

• Eric said, “Create a gardening club”. Channing said, “Make a poster for the 
newsletter asking parents to support our project”.  

• Juno said, “Ask for plant donations from our parents”.  

• Ayla Rose said, “Hold a non-school uniform day”.   

• Aya and Dale said, “Include a reading area for children in our sensory 
garden”.  

• Quinn said, “Ask children to help clear all the weeds”. 
 
Feedback from whole school via the School Council Box (16.5.24). 

• Write to a garden centre.  Donate our pocket money. 

• Hang a wind chime. 

• Paint walls with pupils or have animal pictures. 

• Plant some fruit trees. 

• Build a rockery. Include a water future. 

• Paint some plant pots.  

• Windmills and bird feeders. Bunting. 

Ideas Chosen by the school council  

• Write to the local shops and garden centres and ask for donations.  

• Ask children to help clear all the weeds. 

• Put up a wind chime. 
 

Actions taken 

• Letters written and delivered by Mrs Albery to five local businesses 

regarding gaining donations (Actioned: 1.7.24). 

• The weeds were cleared in the sensory area by school council 

members. (Actioned: 10.7.24). 

• We put up a wind chime (Actioned 3.7.24). 
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